

City of Concord, New Hampshire

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

TO:

Members of City Council

FROM:

Mayor Bouley

DATE:

July 31, 2018

RE:

Solid Waste Advisory Committee Appointments

I propose the appointment of the following individuals to the Solid Waste Advisory Committee for three year terms to expire August 31, 2021. If approved they will serve as general public representatives.

- Michael Nork, 4 Perry Avenue, Apt. 1, Concord. Mr. Nork's letter of interest is attached.
- Eric Steinhauser, 11 Horseshoe Pond Lane, Concord. Mr. Steinhauser's letter of interest is attached.

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the September 10, 2018 City Council meeting.

April 23, 2018

Adam Clark City of Concord General Services 311 N. State Street Concord, NH 03301

Dear Adam,

I am writing to express interest in joining Concord's Solid Waste Advisory Committee. As a resident of the City, I would like to offer my services in helping Concord to make informed waste management decisions. I have a background in sustainable materials management and also have experience advising municipalities with economically sound waste and recycling programs.

An issue of particular concern to me is the current turmoil in the recycling industry. Cities and towns across the region are facing some drastic changes, and I hope that I might be able to work with the Solid Waste Advisory Committee as Concord navigates the complexities of this shifting landscape.

I appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael Nork Cell: (860) 262-8428 Email: mike@nork.com

11 Horseshoe Pond Lane Concord, New Hampshire 03301 civilpe@comcast.net

May 1, 2018

Adam Clark Administration Division Manager General Services Department | City of Concord 311 North State Street, Concord, NH 03301

Re: Letter of Interest - Solid Waste Advisory Committee

City of Concord, New Hampshire

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you for allowing me to attend the Concord Solid Waste Advisory Committee (SWAC) meetings this past year. I found the discussions interesting and informative. It is good to see that the City takes the management of solid waste seriously.

As a resident of Concord, and a professional engineer with 30-years of experience in the solid waste industry, I am very interested in the topics addressed by the SWAC, and would like to join the SWAC as a full member. I believe that my interest and professional experience would be of benefit to the SWAC and the City of Concord. Also, as a resident of the City, I can provide a resident's perspective to the SWAC discussions.

Thank you for considering my letter of interest to join the SWAC. Please let me know if you need additional information. I look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly yours,

Eric S. Steinhauser